
Working to Make Things Better

Although the Cobourg Taxpayers Association (CTA) has been less visible for the last few
months, we have been working quietly in the background, mostly helping citizens address
issues that are important to them.

There will always be issues to address and with our limited resources, there is only so
much that can be done. We believe more citizens need to take an active role in the local
issues that affect them. 

The power to drive the change necessary is present in our communities and the people
within those communities to pursue the interests they are passionate about and taking a
stand to make a difference in our Town.

https://cobourgtaxpayers.ca/


We will continue to offer our assistance in identifying the means and resources for
addressing matters that are important to residents. You can contact us at
cta@cobourgtaxpayers.ca. We will provide whatever assistance or resources we can to
help. In the meantime, we will continue to address the most significant issues, as we are
able to. 

Next year, we will strive to keep you updated with information and resources on current
topics and how to make a difference in our communities. 

We are thankful that we still live in this wonderful Town and that this new Council is more
open and engaging with the public than the previous Council. Our Council is listening and
we encourage you to make a difference on issues that interest you

On behalf of all the CTA directors, we thank you for your support and wish everyone the
best for the holidays and in the upcoming year!

Dennis Nabieszko
President, Cobourg Taxpayers Association

Help Us To Be Heard
Get involved! If you like what you see and have like-minded friends or neighbours, please
share this email with at least two of your contacts. Together we can make sure that
residents are well informed about the Town issues that affect us all. Help make Cobourg a
better place to live, work and play.

PLEASE DONATE TO THE CTA
The CTA is completely volunteer run with no paid staff, no funding from

government or special interests. Donations will be used to pay for Freedom of
Information requests, our website, and other expenses.

https://mail.google.com/mail/?view=cm&fs=1&tf=1&to=cta@cobourgtaxpayers.ca
http://us11.forward-to-friend.com/forward?u=d24f4e11f1b0a31209f63a9ad&id=cd92501e05&e=a128753eee


Cheques are also welcomed and can be sent to:
              Cobourg Taxpayers Association
                      24 Pebble Beach Drive
                      Cobourg ON  K9A 2C5
 

Contact us at : info@cobourgtaxpayers.ca

Thank You!
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